
From: Soura, Christian
To: Andrea Truitt <atruitt@lac.sc.gov>

Date: 3/5/2013 9:32:02 AM
Subject: RE: LAC audit of voting machines

                Sure – we’d be glad to take a look.  I’d like to have our General Counsel have a chance to review and 
comment.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Andrea Truitt [mailto:atruitt@lac.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 9:28 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: LAC audit of voting machines

Sensitivity: Confidential
 
We are completing our review of voting machines in South Carolina.  As part of this review, we looked at the training 
of election officials.  Included in this section of the report is a discussion of the removal and replacement of county 
election commissioners and voter registration board members which is partly the responsibility of the Governor’s 
Office.  We would like to offer you the opportunity to review this section of the report and make any comments you 
would like.  Of course we will give you the opportunity for a briefing on the full report when it is due to be published, 
hopefully by the end of March.  Just let me know if you would like to review the training section of the report and we 
will get it to you.  Thank you!
 
 
Andrea Truitt
Deputy Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
1331 Elmwood Ave., Suite 315
Columbia, SC  29201
atruitt@lac.sc.gov
Voice: (803) 253-7612
Fax: (803) 253-7639
 
___________________________
S.C. Code §2-15-120 makes public disclosure of any record of the Legislative Audit Council, with the exception of the final audit report to the General Assembly, 
a misdemeanor punishable by a fine of not more than $1,000.00 or one year in prison; dismissal from state employment or office; and five years' ineligibility for 
further state office.  The intended recipient of this e-mail has complete responsibility for the confidentiality of the records or information which have been made 
available and will be held liable under the provisions of §2‑15‑120 of the 1976 Code of Laws of South Carolina, as amended, for any unauthorized release of any 
record of the Legislative Audit Council. 
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